Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Facilitating access to financial information and advice

In April 2015, the Department of Health published practice guidance supporting the Care and Support Statutory Guidance to help Local Authorities meet their duty to facilitate access to independent financial information and advice under the Care Act 2014.

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 I would like to request an email response to the following questions;

1) Are your staff and any other information and advice providers used by you able to:

· Identify people who may benefit from taking regulated financial advice

· Describe the benefits of taking regulated financial advice
The Council’s directory of information and advice, available on our website, contains a link to independent providers of financial advice, local voluntary sector advice provision and national services such as central Government’s Money Advice Service.
The Welfare Rights Service would be able to identify individuals who require financial advice independent from the council’s own provision and direct appropriately. 
The two current Adult Social Care, IAG providers (Information, Advice and Guidance), Age UK and Mosaic, identify and signpost individuals who could benefit from Independent financial advice.  This is part of their service and current monitoring requirements. We do not provide financial advice.
2) Have you provided training to enable this? If so please state the method/s used
No
3) How do you ‘facilitate access’ to regulated financial advice when appropriate? 
a. We have included providers of financial advice within our e-directory of providers

b. We have included links to providers on our website

c. Where situations arise in which it becomes clear that financial advice is required, people are directed to the providers mentioned above.
4) Do you have a specific financial advice pathway for self-funders?
No. we are aware of and implement the Care and Support statutory guidance in relation to self-funders without a specific pathway.

5) How do you quality assure financial information and advice provided by your staff and/or any external providers?
We do not provide financial advice and do not commission these services. The work of the Welfare rights service is subject to the Quality Mark accredited by the Legal Aid Society.
Please outline any support you may find valuable to review, implement and/or monitor the ongoing effectiveness of a care funding advice pathway.
Not applicable.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

